
 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

                               

April 3, 2025  

NOTICE  

REMINDER: END OF SEMESTER EXAMINATIONS   

  

THIS IS TO REMIND ALL FACULTY MEMBERS OF THE 
END-OF-SEMESTER EXAMINATIONS THAT WILL 
COMMENCE FROM FRIDAY 4TH APRIL TO SUNDAY 20TH  

APRIL, 2025 (FOR ALL STUDENTS)  

  

ALL END-OF-SEMESTER EXAMINATIONS MUST BE 
ADMINSTERED FACE-TO-FACE AND MUST TAKE PLACE 
AS SCHEDULED ON THE ACADEMIC CALENDAR.  

  
  

NB: ENSURE YOUR STUDENTS ARE FINANCIALLY 
ELIGIBLE TO PARTICIPATE IN THE END–OF– 
SEMESTER EXAMINATIONS.  

  
  

THANK YOU  

 

 

REGISTRAR  

 


